Sent to all licensed and exempt program, on 11-3-2017

Care About Childcare 🔥

Dear Provider,

As part of implementing the CCDF reauthorization changes, the DWS Office of Child Care (OCC) is required to set subsidy payment rates "with base payment rates established at least at a level sufficient for child care providers to meet health, safety, quality, and staffing requirements." 45 CFR Section 98.45 (2016).



OCC has presented previous drafts of the Child Care Quality System (CCQS) and has made further changes based on feedback received. As part of the ongoing conversation on CCQS, OCC will discuss the feedback and most recent proposal of the quality system at a public meeting in November.

You are invited to a meeting to discuss the revised proposal on Monday, November 13, from 1:00 - 2:00 pm at 1385 S. State Street in room 157A, Salt Lake City. You may also participate by phone ((877) 820-7831 and use passcode 323419). Please share this invitation with others who may be interested in attending.

Thank you.

Please note that if you unsubscribe from this email, you will be unsubscribing from all emails sent out by URPD, CAC and OCC. This would include emails relating to grants, childcare subsidy and professional development. Please contact your local <u>CAC</u> office with any questions or concerns about emails you receive.

jobs.utah.gov/childcare



Equal Opportunity Employer/Programs